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Addendum #2 
ITB # 21-22, Removal and Replacement of Sodium Hypochlorite Tanks 

6/30/2022 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on ITB # 21-22, Removal and Replacement of Sodium 
Hypochlorite Tanks. 
 
Question 1: What tanks need to be replaced? 
Answer to Question 1:  Reference DETAILED SPECIFICATIONS, Item 3. SPECIFICATIONS 
(I.), page 15.  
 
Question 2: Would the City of Clearwater drain the tanks? 
Answer to Question 2:  The tanks will be drained to the lowest possible level by City 
staff. It is the awarded vendor’s responsibility for disposing any remaining residuals. 
Reference DETAILED SPECIFICATIONS, Item 4. CONTRACTOR RESPONSIBLITIES (IX.), 
page 16.  
 
Question 3: How long could the city be down those 3 tanks? 
Answer to Question 3:  The Wastewater Facility can function with two (2) operational 
tanks during the demolition period which are currently onsite. However, the fill line to the 
two (2) tanks must be accessible at all times to accept deliveries. Reference DETAILED 
SPECIFICATIONS, Item 4. CONTRACTOR RESPONSIBILITIES (III.) & (IV.), page 16.  
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
All other dates and terms and conditions remain the same in this Invitation to Bid. 
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


